
Joining our Seniors at 11+ ?

How do I register?
Please register for the exam on the Entrance Exam page of the school website. 

What sort of exams are they?
There are two papers - Mathematics paper and English reading comprehension and writing paper.

Are there any scholarships available? 
Yes. Part-scholarships up to a value of 25% remission on the school fees are available in the following
areas: Academic, Music, Drama, Art, and Sports. There is an application process for scholarships. 

How do I apply for a scholarship? 
You will be required to provide documentary evidence to support your application in the form of a
portfolio of evidence, including certificated, headed letters of recommendation, examples of work
and any other supporting materials. Musicians will be expected to perform a solo in their instrument.
We will also need a recommendation from your child’s school, ideally by letter. 

Do pupils need any special preparation?
Not really. The content of the English and Mathematics papers covers
topics and skills that pupils will be covering in their Year 6 work. No
special tutoring is necessary, nor advised. 

Do pupils have an interview following the exam? 
Yes -  all applicants have interviews following the examinations. 

When should I register? 
As soon as possible to guarantee your place. 

Can pupils be considered for all 3 Oak-Tree
senior departments? Yes - any pupil that sits the
11+ for Braeside can also be considered for
Coopersale Hall School and Normanhurst School if
they wish. 
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When are the exams?
Monday 16 or Tuesday 17 January 2023 - 9.30am. For entrants unable to attend the main date
there is an additional exam on Wednesday 8 March - 9.30am.


